
Comments:

Feb 19, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

Don''t you DARE allow the banks yet another excuse to steal money from
the tax payers.  I am so fed up with their holding the economy hostage
I am ready to spit.  And you can believe that your re-election will
depend on your decision on this matter as well as others.

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that I will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Ms. Dominique Jeannot
Brooklyn, NY 11203-5113

Dominique Jeannot, Brooklyn, NY

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


